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SLEEPING BEAUTY needs YOU 

The rehearsals are in full swing and (most) books are down.   

Scenery painting and prop gathering are likewise well 

advanced, and the programmes and posters are designed 

and you will soon see the posters around the village.   

Overleaf are some new Notices regarding the pantomime to 

date 16 December. 

There are other support roles available, so if you think you’d 

like to take part and support this production then please let 

our Director, Cathie Pannell, know : 

by email to cathie_pannell@hotmail.com, or call the local 

rate number 0330 043 1945 and leave a message 

SBADS ONLINE 
 
You may already know that we 

have a website, but that is not 

all.   

 

Our Facebook page is active 

and we will shortly join the world 

of Twitter to keep our members 

and audiences up to date with 

production news, and a look 

ahead at what’s to come. 

 

When ready we will add the 

addresses and some QR scan 

codes to future newsletters. 

 

Looking further ahead, we hope 

to introduce an online ticket 

purchase option in addition to 

our phone and village box office 

for future productions. 

SOCIAL EVENTS 
 

We are planning a social early in the New Year for all our members 

and prospective new members.  Watch the Parish Magazine, your 

email inbox and our online presence for details. 

 

We are also looking at the possibility of a trip to a local theatre in 

early January.  Watch out for details. 

SBADS MEMBER FOCUS 

We are looking to include a member profile on each future newsletter; if you 

would like to tell your SBADS story then contact us via any of the methods 

below, or by leaving a voice message on 0330 043 1945  

Call SBADS on 0330 043 1945 



 

 

 

Additional  

Pantomime  

Notices 

16 Dec 

 

 

 

Front of House 

Veronica Brown (phone 01364 72636) and Nat Cook (phone 01364 73438) are organising the 

Pantomime Front of House, refreshments etc., and would welcome as much help as possible, 

please contact them. 

Ticket Sales 

Public ticket sales will start on 9th January in the Mare & Foal between 10 and 12.30pm and 

daily thereafter until the day of the first performance.  Tickets can also be ordered through the 

box office phone on 0796679652. 

Advance Sale of Tickets 

Advance Sale of tickets to members will be on Sunday January 8th at 5.30 in the Committee 

Room at the Village Hall, payment by cash or cheque.   Owing to the expected high interest in 

Pantomime tickets and the Saturday matinee in particular and a desire to ensure we can offer 

the general public ticket some choices for that performance, we have decided to reserve 4 rows 

out of the 12 - 52 tickets - for public sales, leaving up to 8 rows - 104 tickets - for members.  Of 

course, in the event that member demand for the Matinee performance exceeds 104, members 

can purchase additional tickets once the other rows go on general sale the following day. 

Post Pantomime Party 

A reminder to all members that they are very welcome to join the cast and crew at the post 

production party shortly after the Saturday Evening Performance. Please bring something to 

drink and food to share. 


